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Hello, I am a Licensed professional counselor in Grants Pass and want to encourage the
passage of SB 860. This bill is fair, and long overdue regarding the treatment and
reimbursement policies insurance companies utilize regarding our services.  
I will be closely watching the progress of this bill in the coming days. Please let me know if
there is anything I can do help move this forward in the senate. 
Thank you,
Libby McLain, MS, LPC, NCC
-- 
Libby McLain, MS, LPC, NCC
Licensed Professional Counselor
National Certified Counselor
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